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Parentsé. 

     As we embark on our final last month of the school year, I am       
reflecting on the many ways we are growing together as a learning   
community.  As I observe each classroom, Iõm truly amazed by your   
children engaged in collaborative conversations, asking and answering 
higher thinking questions, and working together to solve complex    
problems. There is truly a transformation of learning at EDCC, as our 
center gets more involved in STEAM learning.  Many of your childrenõs 
projects are displayed throughout our classroom so I encourage all our 
parents to take a few minutes to look around and see how talented,  
creative and innovative your children are. We are always amazed and 
proud of them. 

   I continue to also be in awe of the parental support from all our EDCC 
families.  I truly appreciate your ongoing support of our mission, our 
children and the entire EDCC staff. We are TEAM EDCC Dougherty, 
and we are proud! 

Noreen R. Casabar 

EDCC Director 

Important Dates 

¶ May 1- Last Day to 
turn in tuition.  

¶ May 1-5- Teacher 
Appreciation Week 

¶ May 3 & 17-          
Collaboration Day. 
2pm release time for 
grades 1-5. 

¶ May 12- EDCCõs 
Motherõs Day   
Breakfast. 

¶ May 14- Motherõs 
Day. 

 May is a very busy month for us and I 
am sure this month will fly by too. 
Our EDCC children and teachers are 
eager to end the school year and 
start our Summer Day Camp.  The 
teachers are finishing up their     

summer activity  calendar, which will be filled with new, 
fun and exciting activities.  Summer Packets will be  
distributed on May 18th.  When you receive your    
summer packet please make sure to read through it 
carefully and thoroughly. Your summer calendars are 
going to be your guide to a stress-free and prepared 
summer.         

Important Reminder 

Families that are continuing 
on through summer, your 
statement will have the  
following change rates: 
June-July (all grades) full 
time-$720; part time $670. 
August  Kinder full time- 
$650; part time- $595.     
Grades 1-5; full time $605; 
part time $555. For fami-
lies who make  auto pay, 
please make sure to adjust 
your bank for June and   
August. This will help       
ensure that there is not an 
outstanding balance.   

Thank you. 



 

                                                                      

 

 

Spring means flower buds and blooming trees. And if you are one of the millions of 
people who have seasonal allergies, it also means sneezing, congestion, a runny nose 
and other bothersome symptoms.  According to the Center of Disease Control, an 
estimated 50 million people in the U.S., suffer some type of allergy, many of whom are children. 

If your child is uncomfortable due to allergy symptoms see your health care provider. Parents please 
be advised that any medication ( over the counter or prescription medication ) must complete the   
following:  

* Medication Authorization and Consent form- Signed by parent/guardian and Physician. 

* Medication must be in its original labeled packaging 

* Parent/guardian must provide necessary information and special instructions in writing related to 
the administration of medication. 

**Unless these provisions are followed, NO medication will be administered - NO Exceptions** 

If you have additional questions please feel free to contact:  

 Noreen Casabar  925-803-4154 

 Teachers play a critical role in educating and shaping your children; the      
future of our country.  They are kind, patient, hard working, dedicated and             
understanding professional that mold childrenõs lives in a positive direction. 


